Letter of Demand for Expansion of Physical
Therapy Services

Date: [Insert Date]

[Recipient Name]

[Recipient Title]

[Name of Institution/Organization]

[Address]

Dear [Recipient Name],

| am writing to express my concern regarding the limited availability of physical therapy services
in our community. As a [your position, e.g., healthcare professional, concerned citizen, etc.], |
have witnessed firsthand the challenges faced by individuals requiring physical rehabilitation.
Due to an increasing population and rising health concerns, the demand for physical therapy
services has grown significantly. Currently, many patients are experiencing long wait times and
are unable to access the necessary treatments in a timely manner. This not only affects their
recovery but also increases overall healthcare costs.

Therefore, 1 urge you to consider expanding the physical therapy services offered at [specific
facility or organization]. This could include hiring additional qualified professionals, increasing

appointment availability, and enhancing facility resources.

Making these changes will greatly benefit our community, ensuring that all individuals have
access to the physical therapy they need for optimal recovery and health maintenance.

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. | look forward to your prompt response.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Address]

[Your Contact Information]

[Your Title/Position, if applicable]



